
INFECTION CONTROL 
PROTOCOLS

6 ft While treatments are not in progress, 
maintain at least 6 ft. distance from 
all other patients and staff members.

All patients temperatures will be 
taken and recorded prior to treatment.

Note that our offices have been 
cleared of video games, books and toys 
to limit exposure during the pandemic.

If your child or another member of 
your household has been sick at any 
point in the last 2 weeks, we require 
that appointments be rescheduled.

Stay rest-assured that exposed surfaces 
are sanitized throughout the day and all 
treatment rooms are thoroughly cleaned 
between every patient.

Fill out any necessary paperwork online 
prior to your child’s appointment at 
woodburypedoortho.com.

Upon arrival, wait in your car. Call or 
text us at 516.921.0400 to let us know 
you are here. Our office will call you 
when your child is ready to be seen!

We ask that only one adult accompany 
children for their appointments and 
to wear a face mask to limit any 
exposure to viruses or bacteria.

Upon entering the office, you and your 
child will be directed to wash hands 
thoroughly for at least 20 seconds.

Each patient will also be asked to 
rinse with an antiseptic mouthwash 
to kill virus and bacteria.

Our office is doing everything we can to provide a safe environment for patients, families and staff 
members. Staff members are required to have their temperatures taken prior to each shift to ensure only 
healthy staff members are working with your families. We are also required to wear appropriate PPE at 
all times. In addition, our offices are equipped with IQAir, a hospital-grade air purifier that capture 
microorganisms as small as COVID-19. 

Here are some helpful steps our patients and their family members are able to take part in to help keep 
everyone safe!:


